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June 8, 2018     [emailed to ckeydt@eiu.edu] 
 
 
Christiane K. Eydt-Beebe 
EIU 
 
 
Dear Ms. Eydt-Beebe: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on June 1, 2018. 
 
You have requested: Spanish and German programs at IL high schools  
Year: 2017-2018 (if most recent year not available: 2016-2017) 
If possible:  
(1) overall number of each program  
(2) name/address of high schools offering programs  
(3) name of current/ most recent German and Spanish teacher/s 
 
The attached documents (18-339-eydt-beebe-doc1.xls and 18-339-eydt-beebe-doc2.xls) has been 
provided in response to your request. Names of foreign language teachers can be found in our 
Employment Information System at  https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Educator-Employment-
Information.aspx by narrowing column AQ.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Weston 
Assistant General Counsel 
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